
Nanpean Community Primary School 

Parents Forum meeting 

Topics: 
           Policies 
           Curriculum development  
           AOB 

Attendance: 
Mr Nicholls 
(Headteacher) 
+ 3 parents.  

Date: 23/3/2022 at 

9.15am. 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

Last meeting - actions 
Policies shared and Reviewed by Governors.  

New ‘Behaviour Reflection’ sheets shared with children and parents.  
MN feedback to class teacher re need / extra support. 

 
 (approved) 

 (now being used) 
 

1) Covid-19 
MN discussed Covid-19. Parents were extremely positive about the school’s 
response to this and thanked MN and staff. All stated that the children and 
families have been kept safe, while all have also been constantly informed, 
so parents praised the leadership / management and organisation in 
relation to this. There was one suggestion about Remote Learning Map to 
be added to Class Dojo pages, so that children absent can easily access 
this. Two parents also said they would rather children reverted to bubbles, 
and that clubs etc… were cancelled, if it was required to prevent any spread 
of Covid-19 is cases increase.  
 

 
MN to add Remote 

Learning Map to 
other platforms (not 

just website). 

2) Curriculum Updates 
MN explained that we continue to focus on Ofsted Action Points as 
priorities, and explained in further detail about our Curriculum (acronym 
FAB on our Curriculum Statement, Knowledge-engaged, and that we have 
clear coverage and defined expectations (‘End Points’) now. MN then 
explained the next steps are refining the Progression of Skills (PoS) to Key 
Essential Skills (KES) and creating Knowledge Organisers for each subject 
in each year group.  

 
Subject Leaders. 

3) AOB 
Two parents suggested new sports kits (and perhaps PE Kit) for the school. 
MN stated that we have planned to purchase some in the Summer Term 
(for September 2022).  
Finally, MN asked parents if they knew why only 3 people had attended. MN 
explained that some parents who usually attend had given apologies due to 
other commitments, such as work. Parents then stated that some parents 
don’t probably feel the need to attend as MN always keeps parents 
informed via Newsletters, Class Dojo etc… (all parents stated that our 
communication from school to parents is excellent). They also said that MN 
is always available to talk to parents, if required, and they see their child’s 
class teacher at drop off to classes every morning, so can always talk to 
them as well. MN thanked parents for this positive feedback.  

 
 

Date of next meeting: 9.15am on Wednesday 25th May, 2022. 
 

 

 


